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IN THE NEWS

Happy New Year!
The Board of Directors wishes to extend their best wishes for a very happy and prosperous 2006.
Your new Board of Directors, which were elected at our annual homeowners meeting last November are:
Diane Barsegyan, 10124 Orcas Ave

Nedd Brown, 10868 Wicks St

Marie Brunner, 10121 Janetta Way

Eric Hamilton, 10810 Wicks St

Michael Pelatt, 10128 Janetta Way
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WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD - NEW RESIDENTS ON WICKS STREET
Welcome to former Burbank residents Randy and Kimberly Clark and their daughter Rachael, 10930 Wicks Street. As of this printing, Randy and Kimberly are expecting another little girl any day now.  If you see them in their front yard, stop and introduce yourselves.
CHRISTMAS LIGHTS
Christmas is but a memory now, but we still have a couple of homes where their lights are still up.  Please take them down as soon as possible as they do look a little dated by this time.
MOTORCYCLES IN THE ESTATES
A number of homeowners have expressed a concern for the safety of children and pets due to speeding by a few people on motorcycles in the Estates – especially on Wicks St. and Janetta Way.  The Board of Directors would encourage you to call our police liaison at the Foothill Division to make a formal complaint.   His name is Larry Martinez, Senior Lead Officer, and his number is 818-756-8866 or his cell phone is 818-634-0705.
WIND DAMAGE AND TRASH

Due to the recent high winds, there were a number of trees and fences that were toppled or just fell over.  Please don’t just prop up the fence, rather please look at the fence and consider replacing it with a stronger one.
JANETTA WAY DEVELOPMENT
The revised schedule for completion of the grading has been set back 4 – 6 more weeks.  That would put the completion date for grading somewhere mid to late March.

THE WHITES HAVE HOUSE GUESTS

Jeannine and Earl White have seven new puppies born to their German Shepard, Kandra. Mom and puppies are doing fine and growing  like weeds.
ARCHITECTURAL FORMS

Please remember that if you are planning any major improvements and/or changes to your property, you must fill out an architectural form for approval by the Board of Directors before starting any work.
CONDOLENCES TO CAROLYN  CAMPBELL

Bruce Campbell, 10053 Janetta Way, passed away on December 28th after losing his battle with cancer. The Campbell’s were the third family to move onto Janetta Way back in 1984. Although Bruce had retired from being Deputy District Attorney for LA County, he still practiced law for many years. Bruce graduated from UCLA with a degree in Business Administration and then went on to law school at USC. Bruce was an avid reader and was characterized by his associates as “a human encyclopedia” and yet he loved the outdoors. Sailing, hiking, fishing, and camping were just a few of his avocations. Bruce was always willing to stop and talk with you as he was always interested in anything that you had to say. Although it had been a while since he was able to attend the annual block party or homeowner’s meetings, he was always interested in things happening in ‘his neighborhood’! We will miss him as a good neighbor and a true gentleman.
We have sent this newsletter out via e-mail and mailbox.  If you did not receive it via e-mail and wish to, then please give your e-mail address to any Board member and they will see that it is added to the distribution list.
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